
 

ERSD Researcher 
Receives Top DOE 
Honors 
 

John Zachara, long-
time ERSD researcher and 
senior chief scientist for 
environmental chemistry in the 
Chemical and Materials 
Sciences Division of PNNL's 

Fundamental Sciences Directorate has been recognized 
by DOE with the prestigious E. O. Lawrence award. 
This award honors scientists and engineers at mid-career 
for exceptional contributions to research and technology 
development in support of DOE missions. Dr. Zachara 
was recognized along with seven other scientists and 
engineers in an announcement issued February 7, 2007. 
A full listing of award recipients and their backgrounds 
can be found at http://www.doe.gov/news/4769.htm.  
More information on the E.O. Lawrence awards can be 
found at http://www.sc.doe.gov/lawrence/. 
 
 
 


